
PONTOON BEACH PUBLIC WATER DISTRICT 
3959 PONTOON ROAD 

PONTOON BEACH, IL. 62040 
 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
 

February 5, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Trustees of the Pontoon Beach Public Water District monthly 

meeting Scheduled for February 5, 2020 was canceled due to inclement weather.   

 

The next Regular meeting is Scheduled for March 4, 2020. 
 


